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▪ Birchwood and Alderwood recently obtained IB accreditation.  

▪ Bellingham High School went to state for math and received third place for a team problem. 

▪ The school board just passed a resolution on guns and safety in our community. 

▪ PTA members from Happy Valley and Columbia met to share ideas on best practices for PTAs. 

▪ Shout out to our district and leadership for the encouraging transparency and working together with 

families.  

 

Final Meeting of 2017-18:  May 31, 2018, District Office, Board Room 

 


